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The meeting was called to order at 7 PM in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act. 

Roll call 

Present: Chairman Al Crisafulli, Dave D’Olivo, Karin Sabo, Kelsey Fisher

Absent: Vice Chair Suzanne Buchanan, Mike Doyle, Andy Cassini, Mike Scudder


Kelsey Fisher was welcomed as a new member. 

The 2012 5/6 grade Girls Basketball Team, coached by Jerry Ostrander, were presented with a trophy for their undefeated season (15-0) and 2012 League Championship.  

Minutes The minutes of August 28 were approved on a motion by Mr. Crisafulli.

Correspondence Governor Christie announced the state contracts for recreation purchases. 

Reports


Softball- Ms. Sabo will contact Frank Spender to organize registrations to be held at the same time as Independence. There is a possibility of forming a ponytail league. 


Soccer- Mr. D’Olivo reported the season is going well. The issue of obtaining sufficient referees was resolved.    
Basketball- Registrations will be held at the same time as Independence, Oct 2 & 4. Mr. Spender set the dates without involving our Commissioner and a conflict exists with using the building. The fees will remain the same as last year- $65 for 3rd grade & up and $25 for clinic. At the League meeting it was decided to form a travel program among the four towns for grades 5/6 and 7/8, rec must also be played, and there will be 2 coaches from different towns for each team. The fees will be collected separately and the Commission will not have responsibility for them. The school facility usage was approved. Skills assessments will be held for grades 3 & up. A motion by Mr. O’Olivo for $440 for new game balls was approved. 



Beach- Closed for the season. 


Concession- The well failed the quarterly water test, and will be disinfected by the DPW. Ms. O’Brien will not be able to operate the stand. The Girl Scouts may want to get involved for a community service project. After discussion, a motion was made by Mr. Crisafulli to appoint Ms. Fisher as Concession Commissioner for the soccer season and approved unanimously. 

Old Business


Background check policy- tabled until next month. 


Dugouts- The Chair gave the 5-year background on the issue. There are two alternatives- use tarped cyclone fencing for roofs during the season or go with a more expensive pre-fabricated design. The Chair is continuing to investigate. Mr. D’Olivo will get an estimate from a builder. 

Other Discussion- 

Discussion needs to be held with the twp. committee regarding the boat launch. We no longer have a committee liaison. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:33 PM

Eileen Greason, Secretary
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